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September 17, 2012

VIA E-FILING

David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Scenic Shores Water Co., Inc. — General Rate Increase - Second
Revision of Sheet No. 21 cancelling First Revision of Sheet No. 21

Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed you will find the original and three copies of the above
referenced Tariff Sheet. The purpose of this filing is to seek a general rate
increase. Scenic Shores Water Company (the Company) is requesting that the
Commission approve the filing.

This filing represents an increase of the base rate of $42.50 to $46.75
which is a ten percent increase in that rate. The usage rate for the first 1000
" cubic feet is increasing from $9 to $11.50. This is a 27.7 percent increase in
the usage rate. The usage above a 1000 cubic feet is increasing from $0.02 per
cubic foot to $0.028 per cubic foot, which is a forty percent increase. In
addition, the public utility tax has not been charged in the past and now will be
charged at the rate of 5.029 percent.

The reason for the filing is that the Company must begin charging the
utility tax and has found its cost of operation has exceeded revenues on an
across the board basis. More information is contained in the Customer Notice,
a copy of which is attached.

Working papers are included. These include a balance sheet, and a
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statement of revenues and expenses, depreciation schedule, a statement of
adjustments, usage statistics and a results of operations sheet.

The Customer Notice was mailed on September 15, 2012. In the results
of operations there is a calculation of the revenue impact of the proposed rates
pursuant to WAC 480-07-530(4)(a).

The company's public water system identification number is 76530 1.

The Company has allocated expenses between its regulated and non-
regulated operations based on a customer count of 14.4 percent assigned to
regulated operations. It has assigned plant based on usage with 18.8 percent
being assigned to regulated operations. The Company asks that this statement
be accepted as the schedule under WAC 480-07-530(4)(a).

There are no affiliated transactions.

Thank you for your attention to this filing.

RICHARD A. FINNIGAN
RAF/cs

cc: Amy White (via e-mail)
Phil Gothro (via e-mail)



